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Our value for December is Kindness 

The Kindness Elves have managed to visit two classes this week to 
find out who has been showing their value of kindness! Lots of the 
children were able to talk about ways that they had been kind to 

family and friends. Well done everyone!  

Christmas at Catshill 

We have lots of plans to celebrate at this special time.  Below is a reminder of all the 
upcoming dates for our fun Christmas activities. 

 

From Tuesday 1st 
December 
Christmas Raffle 
 
 

Christmas Cards 
 

Tickets are on sale for the School Council Christmas Raffle! There are 20                         
festive goody bags full of amazing prizes to be won. Each ticket costs £1 and                             
the draw will take place during the last week of term. Please head to                           
ParentPay ​to buy your tickets! Good Luck! 
 

The last day for children bringing Christmas cards for                 
their class is Monday 14th December. Thank you. 

Monday 14th December 
Christmas Fayre 

Our annual School Council Christmas Fayre will look a little bit                     
different this year as each class will have their own box of goodies                         
for children to buy and will be in class all week. There will be craft                             
kits, ready made decorations, crackers with toys, gifts and much                   
more, simply take your pick! Everything costs 50p and money can                     
be brought into school during the week, whilst stocks last!    

Tuesday 15th December 
Christmas Lunch 

Thank you to everyone who ordered their child’s Christmas lunch. A                     
reminder that if you did not order one your child will need a packed lunch on                               
this day, regardless of what year they are in/ 

Thursday 17th December 
Class Christmas Parties 
 

Our Christmas parties will be held in class and children can come to school in                             
their party clothes/Christmas outfits (more details to follow). We hope that                     
our special visitor will be able to make a Covid secure appearance! 

Friday 18th December  Non-school uniform day for the last day of term! 

http://www.catshillfirst.co.uk/
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It is vital that you follow the steps below to keep us informed if your child has Covid symptoms during the 
Christmas holidays as ​it may mean we have to contact other class/bubble members ​as they will 
have to self-isolate​.  
 

Friday 18th December, Saturday 19th December and Sunday 20th December 
Parents of any child showing ​any​ covid symptoms on these days ​MUST 

● arrange for ​immediate ​testing: 
https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/condition​ or ​call 119 

● Inform us immediately​ using the email address ​covid@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk​   and then again 
when you get the result of the test with the following information: 
Pupil Name Class Contact Phone Number  

 

The email inbox will be monitored by staff up to 4pm each day Saturday 19th - Thursday 24th. 
 

We will then be able to inform parents/carers of any child(ren) who need to self-isolate due to having 
been in contact with the positive case along with informing the local response team.  
 

From Monday 21st December onwards 
Parents of any child starting to show any covid symptoms on these days or have a positive test result​ do 
not ​need to inform school but will be required to self-isolate for 10 days and their close contacts will be 
identified through the national Contact Tracing Service (CTS).  
 

Sunday 3rd January & Monday 4th January 2021 
 • Parents of pupils who need to continue their self-isolation into the new term should inform us of their 
absence by emailing  ​covid@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk  
 

Parents should be reminded that under no circumstances should any pupil return to school if they 
are exhibiting any COVID-19 symptoms (however minor) or are unwell in any other way. They 
should arrange for a test and inform the school. 
Updated symptoms now include: 

❏ A high temperature 

❏ A new and continuous cough 

❏ A loss of smell or taste 

❏ A shortness of breath 

❏ A loss of appetite 

❏ Muscle aches 

❏ A sore throat 

❏ A persistent headache 

❏ Nasal congestion 

❏ Diarrhoea, nausea and/ or vomiting 

I am sure that you will understand that this advice is designed to protect all of our families this Christmas, 
particularly those with family members who are elderly and / or vulnerable. 

E-safety Reminder  
 

We will keep this reminder about e-safety on our newsletter as we know that the use of                                 

internet and technology has increased. Please continue to be mindful of the dangers of being                             

on-line as well as the advantages. Please see our school website for further details ​eSafety or                               

use the support on the Think You Know website ​Thinkuknow - home​. 
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